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Dear Families,

 

Thank you for taking the time to read this on a Sunday!  It isn’t usual that I send emails on the weekend, but with
so much going on, I wanted to make sure to get this to you before Monday.

 

⭐  Virtual Information Sessions this Tuesday and Wednesday!

I am excited to have the opportunity to meet with you virtually next Tuesday, August 11th (Kindergarten Families)
and Wednesday, August 12th (1st-5th Grade Families)!  Both sessions will be from 6:00 pm-7:00 pm.  The links
provided will allow you to log in on your phone or a computer.  Here are the links again:

 

Kindergarten Families:                                                          1st- 5th Grade Families:

Meeting ID                                                                               Meeting ID

meet.google.com/rfj-zady-xcf                                               meet.google.com/uzf-seth-euf

Phone Numbers                                                                     Phone Numbers

( US ) +1 617-675-4444                                                              ( US ) +1 617-675-4444 

PIN:  775 239 277 2855#                                                          PIN:  889 216 237 0735#

 

I will spend a little time sharing information that I know so far about the new school year, but want to allow plenty
of time to hear and hopefully address your questions and concerns.  As we move closer to the starting of school
more and more information will be solidified, so if there is a need, I am happy to host more of these virtual
conversations.

 

⭐ Childcare: 

Have you completed the PPS Childcare Survey yet?  Today is the last day to submit your response!  Here is the
information one more time.

PPS is interested in learning about your family’s child care needs starting this Fall. We are exploring ways to
provide learning support and child care when children are being taught online. Please take a moment to
complete a brief online survey. Please complete this survey by Sunday, August 9th at 9 pm.

 

⭐  Device Needs?

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/iV8cq6RPKG4Yn4oKKmbP1w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhEcLkP0Q2aHR0cHM6Ly9tZWV0Lmdvb2dsZS5jb20vcmZqLXphZHkteGNmP2hzPTEyMiZhdXRodXNlcj0wVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARmSPMF-yUvclUhBzbG92ZXR0MUBwcHMubmV0WAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/swxyCRi6d2sHRZlDJ0lSkw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhEcLkP0Q2aHR0cHM6Ly9tZWV0Lmdvb2dsZS5jb20vdXpmLXNldGgtZXVmP2hzPTEyMiZhdXRodXNlcj0wVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARmSPMF-yUvclUhBzbG92ZXR0MUBwcHMubmV0WAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/8moskPL4B2_0JMAaLNLkXQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhEcLkP0TjaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS85QlVqSW5vYVFsQUg4YkdtaWc2ZGZRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSaENaTGVQMFE4YUhSMGNITTZMeTl3Y0hOck1USXVZMjh4TG5GMVlXeDBjbWxqY3k1amIyMHZhbVpsTDJadmNtMHZVMVpmTmtadVYwaHhURWxTY1ZSYVpVdG9Wd2R6WTJodmIyeHRRZ29BUjE1ZktGLWtQam1QVWc1d1ozZDVibTVBY0hCekxtNWxkRmdFQUFBQUFRfn5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBGZI8wX7JS9yVSEHNsb3ZldHQxQHBwcy5uZXRYBAAAAAE~
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Do you need a device (Chromebook) for your child’s Distance Learning this school year?  Do you have a device
that you borrowed from PPS that is no longer working?  Are you in need of assistance with Internet service?
Please complete the following survey to let me know of your technology needs.  This year's device distribution
for Llewellyn students will be from Llewellyn. Yay!  Please complete the survey by Friday, August 14th at
3:00pm.  I will contact you asap to schedule your pick up date and time. Click here to complete the survey.

 

Hang in there everyone!  We have learned so much from our Distance Learning experience last year and know
this year will be better! I can’t wait to “see” you all soon!  Until then, please take care of yourselves and others. 
This year’s mantra, together we will!

 

Sincerely, 

Principal Pam (Mrs. Gwynn)

Portland Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact
Portland Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and
confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through
voice, SMS text, email, and social media.

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/tPFlrN_nFBZODIQW-GuYpA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhEcLkP0RjaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTZTEzYlhHRGVUMlRqb3Q0QURYSzQzRDk0WmJkOE9EWFVqOC1CX0NHT2dwV09ib2JBL3ZpZXdmb3JtVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARmSPMF-yUvclUhBzbG92ZXR0MUBwcHMubmV0WAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/To8vLfnwdg5_H52Hn-vpSQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhEcLkP0RIaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5zdWJzY3JpYmUvNzg5OC9jMnh2ZG1WMGRERkFjSEJ6TG01bGRBVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARmSPMF-yUvclUhBzbG92ZXR0MUBwcHMubmV0WAQAAAAB

